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29 May 2023  
  
Joanne McBride 
Roading & Transport Manager 
Waimakariri District Council 
 
joanne.mcbride@wmk.govt.nz 
  
 
 
Dear Joanne  

Land Transport Rule: Setting of Speed Limits 2022―Director approval to set speed limit – Smith 
Street, Kaiapoi 

Thank you for your email dated 12 May 2023, requesting Director of Land Transport approval to 
change the speed limit on Smith Street in Kaiapoi, Waimakariri district, in accordance with the 
Alternative Method process provided for under Clause 2.6 of the Land Transport Rule: Setting of 
Speed Limits 2022.  

I am satisfied, in line with Clause 2.6(4), good reason exists for the proposed speed limits, and I 
therefore approve this proposal. 

I commend Waimakariri District Council for the proactive approach to recalibrating the speed limit to 
reflect the change in land use prior to the completion of the new development 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact with Karina Morrow (Manager 
Regulatory Technical, Te Rōpū Waeture - Regulatory Services Group)  karina.morrow@nzta.govt.nz).  
  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Kane Patena  
Director of Land Transport 
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